St. Marys Finance Council Meeting June 14th 2018

Meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Robert Keane

At 6:00 p.m. in the St. Thomas Conference room.

Father Meyer led us in an opening prayer

Father Meyer, Robert Keane, Wayne Greufe, and Church Secretary Rita Wolfgram were in attendance.

OLD BUSINESS: Wayne stated that numerous attempts to Pruismann Painting have failed. Will continue to try.

NEW BUSINESS:

Check register and Budget were reviewed and approved

Roof on the rectory continues to deteriorate, Wayne believes he can patch it well enough to get by.

Secretary Rita reported that \$3245.00 of unrestricted memorial money can be applied to reroofing rectory.

Father Meyer informed council that beginning November 1, Anyone wishing to receive The Witness will have to renew it on an individual basis.

Father Meyer also mentioned that all fire extinguisher need to be inspected, to meet insurance guidelines

The council thanked Robert Keane for purchasing kitchen faucet and installing it.

Secretary Rita stated that St. Marys gaming license is still valid for upcoming fall festival

Next Meeting September 13, 2018 6:00pm St. Thomas Conf. room